
Week of February 10, 2025 
Update 

 

 

 

Energy and Sustainability 
The Director of Energy and Resiliency will be leading the Campus Planning and Facilities 

table at this week’s NYC Campus Wellness Fair. Please come visit us to learn how 
Campus Planning and Facilities incorporates wellness into our mission and goals for all 

campuses.  
 
During the Fall semester the student sustainability group, PSI, made our department 

aware of an access issue to the Pace Garden along Frankfort at 1 Pace Plaza.  After 
coordination with the group and Kate Torres, we designed a solution to cut the curb, 

provide a landing area and outline a safe pathway for wheelchair access to the garden.  
We recently met with PSI and they are pleased that this work has been completed 
before use of the space will increase during the spring semester. 

 
NYC – Fire Safety Drills 

The One Pace Plaza West fire drill was rescheduled and will be held this week on 
Thursday, February 13 at 10:00 a.m.  
 

One Pace Plaza East Renovation 
 

 



/campus-planning-and-facilities/facility-updates

